City of Akhiok P.O. Box 5032 Akhiok, Alaska 99615

Ph. #: (907)836-2229 Fax: (907)836-2209

Email: cityofakhiok@outlook.com

April 28, 2020

Robyn Callahan RE/MAX of Kodiak 204 E Rezanof Dr. Suite 101 Kodiak, Alaska 99615

Dear Ms. Callahan,

I am writing this letter to inform you of the current situation of our village during this Covid-19 Pandemic. As of March 25, 2020, we instated into our community emergency protocols that all non-residents are restricted to the village unless it is an essential need for the community such as healthcare. So, as of right now and until further notice, we are not allowing anyone into the village.

I would also like to state that we do not have any willing and/or able or licensed contractors here in Akhiok. It is looking to be a very busy summer with the installation of our new power plant and electrical grid in the village. We have very limited workers as many have fishing jobs throughout the summer and we need workers for this project.

The project will consist of the installation of the new modular diesel power plant with all the new generation equipment and the installation and replacement of the entire existing electrical distribution system throughout the village. This will be a multiple phase project that will last all summer and hopefully be completed by fall.

As for many, this is all a new obstacle we are all having to face and deal with day by day. We will keep you posted as new changes occur for our community and things start to regulate somewhat to how we operated before this pandemic.

Sincerely, Ran M^C

Roger McCoy Mayor of Akhiok